
Drop-in Center News

I hope all of you have been enjoying your summer and have been able to keep
cool and hydrated. I want to thank all who have participated in our events and
activities and hope everyone has had a positive experience. As always, I am open
to any suggestions and ideas for groups or activities that could be offered. I am
attempting to arrange for a pontoon tour for August, but do not have any date set
at this time. If you are interested, please contact me. All details will be posted on
the website and Facebook page when scheduled. A picnic lunch will be provided
on the boat ride.  
I am including a flyer for a one act play being presented online regarding memory
loss. If interested in viewing this event but unable to register please contact me.
The Center will be closed on August 17, 18, and 19. I apologize for any
inconvenience this causes. Thank you,  Jodi T. for keeping our Center clean and
sanitized.
  

 



Please refer to the calendar for all groups and activities. We also have a
Facebook page and a web site, (www.communitypartnersdropin.org) 
We continue to meet Tuesdays for "coffee talk". Craft group is every other
Monday. We have a variety of crafts available and are always interested in
new ideas for projects. Bingo is held on the alternate Mondays, with prizes! 
 Thursday mornings offer a card playing and socialization group. We continue  
the video/discussion on Thursday afternoons.  A lunch is provided every
other Friday for conversation and community connection. 

Important Events and
Meetings



As Pope County LAC is now

partnering with Grant County
LAC, I am not aware of any

meeting at this time.



Drop-In Center
Hours:



10:00 a.m.-3:00
p.m. Weekdays

except
Wednesdays.

Contact:
125 Minnesota Ave. East

Glenwood, MN 56334
(320) 634-0888

Melanie Hanson, Program
Coordinator

mhanson@solutionsinpractice.org


